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Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Application for Transfer of Control of Rightlink USA, Inc. (Certificate No. 8112) from 

Michael Ukwendo to Min-Su Kang 

(Confidential Information Included Pursuant to "Claim" under Rule 25-22.006(5), 
F.A.C.) 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Attached for filing, please find an original and one copy of an Application for transfer of 
control of Rightlink USA, Inc., holder of CLEC certificate number 8112, from Mr. Michael 
Ukwendo to Mr. Min-Su Kang. The appropriate filing fee is also submitted with this filing. 

Certain information included in Attachment 2 in support of this application is highly 
confidential, financial information of businesses owned by Mr. Kang. This information has not 
otherwise been disclosed publicly. Moreover, if the information were disclosed, it would likely 
cause harm to Mr. Kang's competitive interests. As such, we respectfully request the 
information in Attachment 2 be classified confidential in accordance with Rule 25-22.006(5), 
Florida Administrative Code. One highlighted and two redacted copies of the documents are 
being provided in accordance with the Rule. 
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As always, if you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
ATTORNEYS AT LAw 


